PBenaNero

241 Buffalo St
Hamburg, NY 14075

3/1/23

To Whom It May Concern

I am writing this letter to extend my warm gratitude and appreciation to Jennifer O’Neill and IRS
Help for their exceptional tax advice and guidance. As the owner of a hair salon, I have sought
Jennifer's services for several years now and have always been pleased with her professionalism,
expertise, and attention to detail.

Jennifer has not only helped me navigate through complex tax laws but has also provided me
with invaluable advice on financial planning and business strategy. Her insight into the industry
norms and trends has helped me make informed decisions that have positively impacted my
salon's growth and profitability.

Jennifer's extensive knowledge in tax accounting has ensured that my salon remains compliant
with all legal requirements, which has saved me from potential penalties and fines. She has also
been proactive in identifying potential tax deductions and credits that I could claim, ultimately
reducing my overall tax liabilities.

Furthermore, Jennifer has always been available to answer my queries promptly and has
patiently explained any intricate tax concepts that I did not understand.

In conclusion, I highly recommend Jennifer O’Neill and IRS Help’s tax advisory services to
anyone seeking expert guidance in tax accounting. She is an excellent resource for small
business owners and entrepreneurs looking to optimize their financial planning and tax
strategies.

Once again, thank you, Jennifer, for your invaluable support and guidance.
Sincerely,

Lisa Mogavero

Owner



Hayes Place Management
75 Hayes Place
Buffalo, NY 14206

February 13, 2023

RE: Reference letter

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter to express my sincere gratitude for the excellent work that Jennifer
O’Neill and IRS Help, Inc have done in helping us with our Employee Retention Credit (ERC)
filing. Their expertise and attention to detail played a significant role in securing the credit we
were entitled to.

They have consistently demonstrated professionalism, knowledge, and dedication throughout
the entire process. Your communication skills, promptness, and willingness to go above and
beyond our expectations have been exceptional. Their guidance and advice were invaluable,
and we could not have achieved our objectives without their assistance.

Your work has made a substantial difference to our company, and we appreciate your
contribution to our success. We would highly recommend Jennifer O’Neill and IRS Help, Inc to

anyone seeking expert advice and support in the area of the Employee Retention Tax Credit.

Once again, thank you for your outstanding service and commitment to our company. We look
forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Kevin Callahan
President



